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NAS OPENINGS!!

REMINDER: CHECK YOUR CHILD'S CUBBY! 
As we head into a new month, we
want to remind you to take a
moment to check your child's
cubby. With the changing weather,
it's essential to ensure that their
clothing fits properly and is
weather-appropriate.

By taking a quick peek inside your
child's cubby, you can ensure they
have everything they need to stay
comfortable during outdoor
playtime. Please also remember to
label your child's belongings to
prevent any mix-ups.
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IMPORTANT DATES

3/17 - St. Patricks Day 

3/29 - Good Friday Release: @ 1pm

3/31 - HAPPY EASTER
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We want to take a moment to remind you about our tuition payment policy.
As a friendly reminder, tuition payments are due every Thursday by 5:30 PM.
We kindly ask that you ensure timely payments to support the smooth
operation of our programs and services. Late payments will incur a fee of $35
per day. Your cooperation in adhering to this policy is greatly appreciated as it
helps us maintain the quality of education and care we provide to your child.
Thank you for your understanding and support.

TUITION PAYMENTS

As March ushers in the arrival of spring, we’re excited for  the chance to
embrace new adventures and opportunities together.Together, we embark on
a journey of exploration, discovery, and growth, laying the groundwork for
bright futures ahead. We are deeply grateful for the opportunity to partner
with you in nurturing the potential within each child, and we look forward to
the adventures that await us this month and beyond.

A Note to Parents!We currently have one full-time slot
available at NAS. If you know someone
who might be interested in joining the
NAS family, please spread the word and
encourage them to apply! Together, we
can continue to provide exceptional care
and education to our young scholars.

FOCUS
This month we're focusing on Gold, Dd &
Ww, 10-ten, Diamond and Black History
in March. 

Check out our updated website  on
3/1 at -  www.newagescholars.com


